
Public Notice – Intent to File an Application with the USDA Rural Development, 
Rural Utilities Service 

The Harrison County Regional Sewer District intends to file an application for federal 
financial assistance with the U.S. Department of Agriculture, Rural Development, Rural 
Utilities Service for a wastewater treatment plant improvements project.  The project 
includes the replacement of the existing Berkshire Pointe/New Salisbury package type 
wastewater treatment plant with a more modern and efficient type plant.  The project is 
needed because the capacity of the existing plant has been allocated and additional 
treatment capacity is needed.  The proposed improvements will allow the plant to meet its 
permit requirements and provide for the proper disposal of wastewater generated by existing 
and future customers.   

The public is invited to attend a meeting regarding the development of the proposed project.  
The purpose of the meeting is to give the citizenry the opportunity to become acquainted 
with the proposed project and to comment on such items as economic and environmental 
impacts, service area, alternatives to the project or other issues that may arise.  The meeting 
will be held on February 17, 2023 at 8:45 a.m. at the Harrison County Community 
Foundation Building, 1523 Foundation Way NE, Corydon, IN 47112. 

Any comments regarding the application or the public meeting should be submitted to the 
Harrison County Regional Sewer District, P.O. Box 266, Corydon, IN 47112. 

Harrison County Regional Sewer District 

 

 

 
 


